

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

## **BIODIVERSITY MANAGEMENT BUREAU**

Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center, Quezon Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City Tel. Nos.: (632) 8924-6031 to 35 | Fax: (632) 8924-0109, (632) 8920-4417 Website: https://bmb.gov.ph | E-mail Address: bmb@bmb.gov.ph

## **MEMORANDUM**

**FOR** 

DIRECTOR

**DENR Forest Management Bureau (FMB)** 

REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
DENR MIMAROPA, Region XI and CARAGA

**FROM** 

OIC, DIRECTOR and

concurrent National Project Director

BD Corridor Project

SUBJECT

PARTICIPATION IN THE YEAR-END ASSESSMENT AND 2023

PLANNING WORKSHOP OF THE DENR-UNDP/GEF PROJECT ON

"INTEGRATED APPROACH IN MANAGEMENT OF MAJOR BIODIVERSITY CORRIDORS IN THE PHILIPPINES" OR BD

**CORRIDOR PROJECT** 

DATE

OCT 2 0 2022

This refers to the implementation of the Project "Integrated Approach in Management of Major Biodiversity Corridors in the Philippines" or BD Corridor.

We cordially invite you to the face-to-face Year-End Assessment and Planning Workshop on 15-16 November, 2022, venue to be announced later.

The Workshop aims to achieve the following objectives: (i) evaluate project progress to-date and identify remaining activities and commitments for the year; (ii) prepare and present the 2022 Annual Progress Report; (iii) identify slippages, implementation constraints and measures to address these; (iv) confirm remaining end-of-project targets with indicative (annual) timeframes; (v) formulate detailed activities, interim indicators, and annual targets for each component of the Project; and (vi) draft 2023 Annual Plan with proposed budget requirements.

Given the need to finalize the Workshop results, we would like to invite the BD Corridor Regional Focal Person, Regional Planning Staff, and Corridor Project Management Unit Staff of EMBC and MBC to extend their stay until 19 November 2022.

We would highly appreciate receiving your confirmation on or before November 1 to finalize accommodation and arrangements. For queries and other logistical requirements, you may contact the National Project Management Unit (NPMU) project staff through Ms. Romina Lim at email address bdcorridorproject@gmail.com or Ms. Wilma Gordula at email address amliwaludrog@yahoo.com.

For information and consideration.

NATIVIDAD . BERNARDING
OIC Director
and National Project Director

and National Project Director BD Corridor Project



